
      Saint Benedict School News   

          Thursday, August  15, 2024 

Hello Everyone,  
 
Thanks to everyone who attended our 
Wednesday night orientation.  It was so nice to 
see everyone.  Sunday after the 10:00 Mass is 
our next presentation if you were not able  
to attend on Wednesday. 
 
Families with last names beginning A-M will 
meet in the Church Hall. N-Z will meet in the  
Boniface Wimmer Room right across from the 
Church Bathrooms at 11:00 a.m. 
 

First Student Day 
 

Tuesday, August 20th 

 

Bus and Van transportation 
will be provided beginning 
Thursday, August 22nd. 
 
Students will need a bagged 
lunch and drink on Tuesday, 
and Wednesday,  
August 20, 21. 
 

After School Care will begin 
on Tuesday, August 20th 
from 2:45-4:45.  ASC runs 
Monday through Thursday 
each week. 
 

Our Staff includes :  
 
Kim Smith —Prek 4 and Prek 3 
April Bishop — Kindergarten 
Betty Ann Bensor – First Grade 
Nichole Douglas – Second Grade 
Jaime Shovestull – Third Grade 
Clare Eckenrode – Fourth Grade 
                        
Mary Solnosky – 5th  Grade  
                             5-8 Health and Science 
Anna Farabaugh – 6th and 7th Grade  
                 5-8 Social Studies and English 
Kim Lallemand – 8th Grade  
                 6-8 Math, 7th and 8th Reading 
Nina Tedeschi – Music K-8, Choir, 
                           Instrumental Lessons 
TBD – Physical Education K-8 
Brandy Harpster – Guidance Counselor 
Dawn Jarvie – Speech Teacher 
Heather McNulty– Computers K-8 
Mary Ann Leamer – Title I Reading 
Sheila Johnson – Act 89 Reading 
Sister Diana – Spanish Grades 1-8 
 
Diane Gray and Adam Orosz-Custodians 
Michele Forsythe – Secretary 
Jeffrey Maucieri – Principal, Math 6,7 

For drop off to school: 
 
PreK parents may use the parking lot to park and 
take their child to Preschool. 
 
Students in K-8 , parents please drop them off in 
front of the school on South Church Street. 
 
For pick up: 
 
All parents must use the parking lot for student 
pick up, for both PreK and grades K-8. 
 
Any questions, please call Mr. Maucieri. 


